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August 13, 1952

0ffice of State 0il Inspector
State of Colorado
Denver, Colorado
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CONSERVATION GOMMISSION

Att'n.: Mr. J. J. Zorichak
Dear Sir:

Please be informed that the British-American 0il Producing /
Canpany has had occasion to change the name of the U.P.R.R. No. 1 e
well located 330! from South Line and 1650' from West lLine, SW/L Sec.
19, 12N, 52, Logan County, Colorado. The original well name was
reported in our Notice of Intent to Drill dated July 15, 1952. In the
future this well will be designated as the British American Madden No. 1
well.
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Sincerely,

District Superintendent
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